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Please mark your calendars for October 17, 2015 and plan to bring your family to 

the Virginia Beach Oceanfront—help make this the best parade ever! 

All cultures and communities from throughout 

Hampton Roads area and beyond are welcome. 

“Come celebrate our community’s cultural diversity 

together with the oldest African American Community 

in the United States right in the heart of Virginia 

Beach….SEATACK” 

The 2015 “All Nations” celebration parade is looking 

for marching bands, performing groups, floats, stilt 

walkers, clowns, scouts, youth and community groups.  

More information will be available on the civic league 

website, at monthly meetings and here in the monthly 

newsletter. 

If you are interesting in volunteering to assist with the parade in any way, please 

contact the Civic League 2nd Vice President, Elizabeth “GG” Mills. She welcomes all 

that are interested in helping. 

2015 Seatack Celebrat ion Image Awards  Gala  

The Seatack Community Civic League invites YOU to the 2015 Image Awards Gala!

New Hope Baptist Church, E Ray Cox Convocation Center 

395 Old Great Neck Road, Virginia Beach, AV 23454 

Saturday, October 25, 2015 at  6 o'clock in the evening  

Tickets Purchased By August 1, 2015 are $ 45.00 per Person or $400 for a Table  

Tickets Purchased After August 1, 2015 are $ 50.00 per Person or $500 for a Table  

Tickets can be purchased online at www.seatackcivic.org or from SCCL Board Member 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!!!  

All proceeds support our children's education programs, such as the Seatack College  

Prep Funding Project, and other community work of the Seatack Community Civic League.  

The website for the Seatack College Funding Project:  

www.seatackcollegefund.org.  
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The 2nd Annual  ALL NATIONS Community  Day Parade  
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Seatack Community  Yard Sale—July  17  & 18 ,  2015 

Membership—Join Today!  

The Seatack Community  Civ ic  League Needs You!   

Membership is open to all residents, friends and children of Seatack.  Support our 

children’s educational and reading programs. Annual membership dues are $12 per 

person.  Life membership is available to individuals, business, church, club, family and 

community groups or organization.  SCCL Life Membership is $250.  The fiscal year 

runs from January 1 to December 31. 

Special Note: Senior Citizens who are 75 years of age or older, who have resided 

in Seatack for 50 years or more, are exempt from paying yearly dues and are still 

recognized as members in good standing of the civic league.   For more information 

on membership, contact Elizabeth “GG” Mills, 2nd Vice President at  

ggluckygirl@yahoo.com or 757-831-7362. 

REMINDER!  

2 nd POLICE PRECINCT  

CITIZENS’ ADVISORY  

COMMITTEE    

Next  meet ing –  Ju ly  8 ,  2015  

2014 Seatack  Community  Civ ic  League  Yearbook 

Now Available for sale the 2014 Yearbook. Share our past year activities, events and 

achievements. Please consider purchasing one today for only $20.00, see any board 

member of the civic league to get your copy.  Thank you in advance for your 

 support.   

Support the Community Yard Sale! At the corner of Birdneck Road and Sea 

Street. $10 per table for each day. Register early for Best Selection. For more  

information: Call 757-831-7362 GG Mills / Doug Harris 





 Facility Closure – Saturday, July 4th  
 Expanded Game Room Hours—through 8pm Mon-Fri 
 Rock Wall Times—Tues. & Thurs. 6-8pm, Sat. & Sun. 2-4pm (additional cost) 
 Pickleball Clinic– July 17, 6:30-8pm 
  Teen Empowerment – Wednesdays 4:30-6:30pm, June 24-Aug 12: ages 13-17 
Teen Empowerment  July Schedule: 
July 1—Teen Dating & Relationships  
July8—- Team building cooking class with “Now You’re Cooking”  
July 15—Old Dominion/Norfolk State College Tours (all day trip)  
**Youth must bring money for lunch**  

July 22—Financial Literacy  

July 29—Hampton/Christopher Newport College Tours (all day trip) 

**Youth must bring money for lunch**  

More information on each activity can be found in the Virginia Beach Parks and Recreation  summer 

program catalog.  

Seatack  Recreat ion Center  Upcoming  Events  
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ASSOCIATE LEAGUE of VETERANS 
Veterans Helping Veterans—We help in the general referral pro-

cess relating to benefit applications. We help in a coordinated effort 

to address VA Health related issues, Adverse Living Conditions and 

 Ancillary VA related hardship concerns. 

 Meetings are currently held on the 2nd Thursday of each month from 6:30-7:30pm 

 We are currently meeting at Rehoboth Baptist Church 

 Veterans of all services are encourage to Join Us 

For More Information Contact: Rev. Paul England Jr. at pauleng123@cox.net 

Virginia Beach Police Department to Implement Prescription Medication Take Back Program  

Chief Jim Cervera and the Virginia Beach Police Department are implementing a prescription drug take back 

program, to better serve the community and provide a secure means for citizens to dispose of their un-

needed prescriptions medications. Beginning Monday, June 22, 2015 the Virginia Beach Police Department 

will implement its initial pilot “take back” program at the First Precinct located at 2509 Princess Anne Road. 

A Prescription Drug Take Back container will be installed in the lobby of the First Precinct building and 

available seven days a week from 6 a.m. to 2 a.m.  All unneeded prescription  

medications will be turned in anonymously, with no paperwork required. After evaluating the pilot “take 

back” program at the First Precinct, the program will be extended to the Second, Third and Fourth  

Precincts providing this secure “take back” option for Virginia Beach residents at the closest police  

precinct to their residence. This new program will be completely voluntary and the Police Department will 

continue to use the same drug disposal process used for all recovered illegal drugs that are seized or  

recovered.  



Who?:  The Seatack Community  Civ ic  League  

What? :  Are meet ing and accept ing  new member!  

When? :  The 1st  Monday n ight  o f  the  month at  6 :30pm  

        (Exception Monday Hol idays—2nd Monday n ight  of  the month)  

Where? :  Seatack Community  Recreat ion Center   

Membership is  open to a l l  res idents ,  f r iends ,  and chi ldren of  Seatack  

Next Meet ing  i s  Monday, Ju ly  6 , 2015  

6 :30pm at  Seatack Recreat ion  Center  

Jo in  us  Today!  

Emai l : seatackc iv ic@gmai l .com 

We’re on the Web www.seatackcivic.org 

Seatack Community Civic League 

PO Box 4252 

Virginia Beach, VA 23454  


